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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

UPDATE MAY 13: The event will now commence at 2 p.m not 4 p.m to give people extra time 
for the open house portion of the Town Hall.   

ORIGINAL RELEASE 

Prince George B.C – Prince George residents are invited to attend a Community Safety Town 
Hall on Tuesday, May 28th at the Civic Centre. 

The event will go from 4 p.m to 8 p.m and is open to anyone who would like to learn and 
comment on safety concerns in Prince George. 

The format of the event will go as follows: 

• 2 p.m: open house with information panels around the room and a chance to chat with 
members of council and staff. 

• 5 p.m to 6 p.m: panel presentations. Panel to include the city manager, fire chief and 
the RCMP superintendent (NB: Some details are still being confirmed and this may 
change). 

• 6 p.m to 8 p.m: questions and answer segment managed by a facilitator. 

Attendees will also be given the option to submit questions or feedback using paper form at 
the event, or by contacting the City via email at getinvolved@princegeorge.ca 

The goal of the meeting is to provide an opportunity for community members, business 
owners, and other interested parties to share their concerns, ask questions, and share ideas 
with key City staff and members of Council to address encampments and complex social 
issues throughout Prince George. 

There is no registration required to attend. 

Following the town hall meeting there will be a council workshop to review the feedback and 
a public report to Council on findings and actionable items. 
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Media contact: 
Claire Thwaites, senior communications advisor 
Mobile: 778-349-1386 
Email: media@princegeorge.ca 
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